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FABULOUS DAY AT SAUGATUCK!
ZIG ZAG:  I was true to my word and we had a super day to hike

one of my favorite courses.  Temps were in the high 60's and
low 70's with a clear sky and nice breeze off the lake.  We had
61 sign in but I was a little disappointed that we didn't have
more of our heavy hitters show up.  Special thanks to Jay and
Kathy Crouch and Larry Lies for a flawless setup and to Jay
and Kathy who came back on Sunday to take the course
signs down and Gary who did his usual wonderful aid station.

DEVIL'S LAKE:  Wow!  Our first TEST HIKE is up next weekend!
IMPORTANT!  Please CAREFULLY read the attached
updated information on our TEST HIKE at Devil's Lake,
Wisconsin.

DEVIL'S LAKE RIDE SHARE:  Thom is conducting a search for
anyone interested in sharing a ride to this classic TEST HIKE.  Please contact him at:

Thom@CairnStoneTours.com

“Our classic TEST HIKE at Devil's Lake has always been a galvanizing experience for our team.”
Coach Gunn
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